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Welcome 
What a great couple of weeks of sun we 
have had! We have been enjoying the hot 
weather and had lots of water fights to cool 
off. 
 
Please remember to send your child/children 
in with hats and sun cream during the 
summer. 
 
 

St George’s Summer Fair 
Thank you all so much for your generous 
donations and support of our annual 
Summer fair. We made £1,471.53 and are 
incredibly grateful for your 
support.  Despite the rain earlier in the day, 
it was a great success, and we hope those 
who came enjoyed themselves.  
 

 
 

We had the Mayor and Mayoress of 
Tunbridge Wells come and visit the fair and 
saw the children having a great time and 
enjoyed looking at all the stalls. 
 

 

Nursery News 
 
Squirrels 

Squirrels have been making lots of 
interesting display boards this month. They 
have been talking about space, fairy tales 
and princes and princesses. They have also 
been keeping cool in the hot weather by 
playing with ice, coloured water and foam. 
 

 
 
Moles 

Moles have been really into messy play and 
crafts this month. They celebrated the 100 
years of the RAF and had a great activity 
morning with their parents and families. 
They decorated biscuits and rolled cars in 
paint and made pictures with puffy paints. 
Moles have created a summer board with 
kites, hot air balloons and a lolly pop stand.  
Their next theme is ‘space’. 
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Badgers 

This month Badgers have been talking 
about holidays and linking this with their 
theme of ‘transportation’ and ‘at the beach’.  
 

 
 

Badgers staff would like to say a massive 
thank you to the parents who came to 
support their sports day and their generous 
doantions. We raised £564! 
 

Little Dragons 

Little Dragons have had such a fun year 
with lots of activities as well as trips to 
Barnetts Wood and Ashurst Place at 
Christmas and Easter to sing songs for the 
residents. They have enjoyed learning 
about animals including the life cycle of 
caterpillars, exotic animals with a visit from 
ZooLab and a trip to Pets at Home. They 
have all enjoyed playing in the garden and 
getting mucky in our new Mud Kitchen and 
more recently water fights on Beach Day 
and racing and taking part in Sports Day.  
 

 
 
 

School Leavers 

St Georges would like to wish the children 
who are leaving to go to school -all the best 
for September! We hope you continue to 
enjoy learning and making friends and 
hopefully might get to see some of you at 
Holiday Club in October.  
 
Summer Holiday Club 

They have had a fun start to the summer 
holidays by visiting Grosvenor and Hilbert 
park and celebrating Hamdy’s -our new 
member of staff’s birthday.  
 

 
 

Holiday Club have lots of fun trips planned 
over the summer and are looking forward 
to learning about conservation and seeing 
the animals at Hemsley Conservation 
Centre in Sevenoaks in August. 
 

Kitchen 
Over the past month the children have 
loved picking vegetables from the garden 
and taking them to Sherrell, Julie and Mary 
in the kitchen to use in the meals for 
nursery. 
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Fundraising 
There will be some exciting opportunities 
coming up with new ways to support St 
George’s very soon. Watch this space to 
find out more in the coming months.  We 
are hoping to host another Fundraising 
Quiz this year – more details will follow 
soon.  
 

Fees 
Today we have sent out emails out to bill 
payers about our new Fee Structure that 
will come into effect on 1st September 
2018. The information can also be found on 
our website and copies are available from 
Reception. 
 
 
 

                                                                            

Holiday Club 25th July- 31st August 

First Day back 
for Little 
Dragons 

3rd September  

After School 
Club returns 

4th September 

 
Don’t forget if you have any questions 
about your child’s care or St George’s in 
general then please let us know.  
Thanks so much for your support,  
 
Morgane and the St George’s team    


